
 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

        
       

Meeting Topics 

October 8th   
Jim McLarty Mount Everest 
Host: Paul McLarty 

October 15th  
Kaye McHan, Chamber and 
Leadership Highlands 

October 22nd  
Introduction of HCH Surgeon Dr. 
James Osbourne, Host: Tom Neal 

October 29th   
Colon cancer awareness Dr. Zach 
Philips, Host: Tom Neal 

Nov 5th  
Tom Delehaye Workforce Housing 

 

Birthdays 

2nd   Robert E Smith 
3rd Bob Baxter 
9th  Mary Adair Trumbly 
10th  Josh Smith 
12th  Jack Calloway 
12th  Marjorie Deal 
14th  Paul McLarty 
14th  Josh Bryson 
20th  Hank Ross 
25th  Leslie Manning 
26th  Zach Claxton 
31st  Linda Tiffany 
 
Anniversaries 
1st  Ryan and Becky Hanchett 
12th  Josh and Andrea Smith 
24th  Brooks and Natasha Kittrell 
26th  Bill Grubb and Rosemary 

Malone 
 
 
Four Way Test 
 
Is it the TRUTH? 
Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
Will it build GOODWILL and  
BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all 
concerned? 
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Rotary Sponsored or Endorsed Events in October 
 
October 24th   BINGO! 6:30PM @ Highlands Community Building  

Benefiting Wreaths Across America 
 
October 31st  Halloween with Mountain Top Rotary 
 
 
Highlights from September 

Our club participated in the annual Dahlia Festival in Highlands. 
Randy, Sherry & Scott worked on the display. 

 

Ava Ammons, Director of the Eckerd 
Living Center was welcomed by 
President Foster and Rotary member 
Dennis Leftwich. 

 

Reminder More Pictures at 
http://www.highlandsrotary.org/PhotoAlbum.cfm 
 

Linda Tiffany gave us an update on 
Chestnut Hill, our local assisted living 
facility 

 

http://www.highlandsrotary.org/PhotoAlbum.cfm


 

Our Rotary club and Mountaintop Rotary combined to 
collect supplies for hurricane relief.

 

Reminder More Pictures at 
http://www.highlandsrotary.org/PhotoAlbum.cfm 
 

President Foster and Highlands Mayor Taylor 
welcomed Stacy Bernash, a FEMA representative 
who is stationed in Highlands for the next month 
to help expedite federal aid to those affected by 
the recent hurricane. 
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Bob Baxter receives his Paul Harris pin.

 

Update on The International Friendship 
Center.

  

District Governor Connie Mollard was our 
speaker. 

 

http://www.highlandsrotary.org/PhotoAlbum.cfm

